Dear Cheryl

Thank you for your recent application to the Canmore Rotary Club, for consideration under the 2014 Alberta Winter Games Legacy Fund. It is my pleasure to inform you that your application was successful and we will be supporting the Lawrence Grassi Parent Council in the amount of \$6,500 towards the goal outlined in your proposal. We will be sending your cheque in early January, once we have confirmation from your organization that you agree to the following terms:

- Display the 2014 Alberta Winter Games logo on your equipment purchased by this grant.
- Your agreement to provide a follow up report within 12 months of receiving the
 money. Failure to provide this report could result in the Canmore Rotary Club requesting that the
 money be returned.

We will require your written concurrence with these conditions prior to us sending you a cheque. Please see the acceptance line at the bottom of this email. Thank you again for your application and all the best with your future programs. Yours truly

CHERYL GODEFROY, NEMBER-AT-LARGE.

Brian Callaghan Chair of the 2014 Alberta Winter Games Legacy Grants Review Committee Canmore Rotary Club

We accept the conditions as specified above.

Name and Signature of signing officer

Name of the organization receiving the grant

Lawrence Grassi Middle School Parcut Council

Date